
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  April 21, 2015 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 039 
Description:  $356.00 
Given By:  Anonymous 
Purpose:  Girls Power lifting supplies    
Site:   THS    
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 040 
Description:  $367.50 
Given By:  Tupelo Orchestra 
Purpose:  String program 
Site:   THS     
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 041 
Description:  $5,000.00  
Given By:  National Guard  
Purpose:  Athletic General Supplies 
Site:   THS      
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 042 
Description:  $200.00 
Given By:  Joyner PTA 
Purpose:  Science Lab Supplies   
Site:   Joyner        
Presented By: Kimberly Foster 
 
 

Donation # 2014-2015 – 043 
Description:  Fabric worth $733.00 
Given By:  Premier Prints 
Purpose:  curtains for Media Center  
Site:   Joyner      
Presented By: Kimberly Foster 

 
 
 


